
Miller Avenue Elementary 

Husky News 
Monthly Issue:​ The newsletter, loaded with information pertaining to our school, can be 
found on the Garaway home page at ​www.garaway.org​ - hover over the schools tab and 
click on Miller Avenue from the drop-down choices.  Call the office at (330)852-2441 for any 
questions you may have and we will be happy to help you.  

E + R = O, (E)vent + (R)esponse = (O)utcome                           ​Friday, November 6, 2020 
 

 
Free school lunches are available daily 
for pick-up while students are on 
blended learning. 
 
 
NOTE:  You can pick up meals at any of 
our buildings, it does not need to come 
from your student's building, pick the 
location nearest to you.  You must order 
at least two days in advance.  You can 
order for the whole week or month, 
pick-up is daily.  Also note that you will 
need to do "in school" preorders 
separately than "remote learning 
pick-ups". 
 
 
 
Here is the link to find step by step 
instructions.  

https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=1315676605438876&id=775114072828468  
 

 

http://www.garaway.org/
https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=1315676605438876&id=775114072828468


NOVEMBER 2020 STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 
 
Girls: 
K​-Jordyn Calton, ​1st​-Gabriella Patrick, 
2nd​-Madison Beachy, ​3rd​-Maci Custer, 
4th​-Juana Sic Gomez, ​5th​-Molly Miller, 
6th​-Molly Sic Gomez, ​CC​-Samantha Fleming 
 
Boys: 
K​-Solomon Winters, ​1st​-Luke Miller, 
2nd​-Kaden Knotts, ​3rd​-Tyler Rowe, 
4th​-Evan Goehring, ​5th​-Kyle Yoder, 
6th​-Wyatt Reifenschneider, 
CC​-Timothy Schlabach. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great job, 
 keep working hard!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



❖ PIRATE PACKS will still be sent home during the Hybrid Learning-A/B Split Plan​ ​- ​Group A 
students will bring home their Pack on Tuesday and Group B will bring home their Pack 
on Friday. ​Applications are still available for anyone wishing to participate. Please call and 
ask for an application if you would like your child to be included!​ Pirate Packs are assembled 
by a wonderful group of volunteers from both the Sugarcreek and Ragersville United Church of 
Christ. We are so appreciative of the donation of their time and money to this program – it is a 
big help to many of our families. 

 
 
COLDER WEATHER IS ON THE WAY!! 
The weather at this time of year can be very unpredictable and the cold 
will soon be here, so please be sure that your student is dressed 
appropriately for ​outside weather​ – we want to remind you that we hold 
our recesses outside if at all possible. 
 
Layered clothing works best when the weather is so unpredictable! 
 
 
 
 
MEDICATION POLICY REMINDER:​ Just a reminder that students per the 
Medication Policy are not allowed to have any kind of medication 
(including over the counter types, cough drops and such) on them at any time. Please try to administer 
any type of medication your child may need before and/or after school. If your child will need to have any 
medication administered during school hours the parent/guardian may come to the school to administer 
it. If the medication must be administered by the school Secretary or Nurse, the proper paperwork must 
be filled out by the physician and sent into the school. ​PLEASE do not send​ in cough drops and such with 
your child. 
 

4th, 5th & 6th GRADE PARENTS:​  All 4th, 5th & 6th Grade students received 
a Garaway Chromebook Policy Handbook that was included in the First Day 
Packet. That Handbook detailed the usage/policies of the Chromebooks 
supplied to your student. Please submit your $50 payment for the 
Chromebook at your earliest convenience. If your child has an outstanding fee 
for last year’s Chromebook please submit that payment as soon as possible. 

  

**When sending in money to the school for such things as lunches 
and chromebook fees, please make the check payable to Garaway 
Local Schools and include in the memo line what the money is for 
- ​PLEASE DO NOT​ make it out to Miller Ave. as the bank will not 
accept it. ​Thank you!! 
 
 
 

 



 
 
THE 2019-2020 YEARBOOKS ARE HERE!! 
 
We purchased some ​extra​ yearbooks that are available for sale - on a 
“first-come, first-serve” basis,  when those copies run out, we will no 
longer be able to order additional copies, so please keep this in mind if 
you are wishing to purchase one. The cost of the yearbook is ​$18.00​. 
Please make checks payable to ​Garaway Local School.​. Don’t miss 
your chance to purchase one - it will make a great keepsake! 
 
 
 

★ Wednesday, November 11th​ - Veteran’s Day 
 
 

 



★ Thursday, November 19th - 2 Hour Early Dismissal - Parent/Teacher Conferences​ Your 
child’s teacher will be sending home more information pertaining to conferences. 
 

★ Friday, November 20th​ - Lifetouch Fall Picture Retake Day - ​NOTE​ - ​This is our only day for 
retakes so if we are still in the Hybrid Learning-A/B Split Plan and your child is in the A Group 
and want their picture retaken. you will need to bring your child in to have their picture 
taken. Please contact Tina Medley, Secretary to let me know and I will give you a time to come 
in. 

 
 

★ Thursday, November 26th through 
Monday, November 30th​ - NO SCHOOL - 
Thanksgiving Break - ​School resumes on 
Tuesday, December 1st. 
 

 
NOTE:​ ​Wednesday, November 25th is 
scheduled to be a 2-Hour Early Dismissal 
but if we are still on the Hybrid 
Learning-A/B Split Plan it is a scheduled 
remote day. 
 
 
 

A NOTE FROM THE CAFETERIA:​ Please ​DO NOT​ send in any food in packed lunches that will need to be 
refrigerated and/or microwaved. 

 
Milk may be purchased with a packed lunch - it is 50 cents for each milk and the child must 
report to the teacher on duty that they would like to purchase the milk so that his/her 
account will be charged accordingly.  During this “Free Breakfast/Lunch” program due to 
Covid 19 please note that ​does not​ include milk with a pack lunch. 
 
 

 
LUNCH MENU ​- Lunch menus are sent home by email to the Parent/Guardian group and are also 
available online. Additional paper copies are always available, contact the office or tell your student to 
stop in and request one if you would like one.  
 
 
 
 

 



 

Enjoy some 
pictures from 
Mrs. Atkinson’s 
Kindergarten 
and Miss 
Immel’s CC 
class and some 
of the fun 
activities they 
had for their 
fall party and 
Spirit Week. 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
 
 
 
 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

READ THE NEWSLETTER, YOUR CHILD CAN WIN A PRIZE!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

**One student per class will be picked to be a Prize Winner by each homeroom teacher. They will get  to come 

 to the office to pick a prize. Parents please  send in a note stating that you have read the newsletter - 

 since we are doing a digital version of the Husky Newsletter and you will either be  ​viewing online or receiving it by email​, 
just send in your note using any scrap of paper you have at home! *** 

**Keep scrolling for some flyers we were asked to share with you! 
 
 



 
 


